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7 Helen (left) and her daughter Isabel at the
Association of Hospital Volunteers - Bowmanville 
$1-million-dollar gift announcement.

Mayor Foster signed a Memorandum of
Understanding at the Foundation's Campaign

Celebration Event on April 17, 2019.

Mission – To inspire the human potential to give, one giver, one gift at a time.
Vision – A circle of giving, caring and sharing. Working together to make a difference in the
health of our Community.
Values – We are committed to leadership, accountability, teamwork and integrity.
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Board of Directors
2018-19

The Foundation is governed by a volunteer Board of Directors. Collectively, they bring diverse professional, business
and academic expertise in ensuring accountability to you – our donors – through excellent governance practices. They
are committed to ensuring all gifts to the Foundation are used as intended by our donors.
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Kirk Kemp
Vice-Chair

Peter Hobb
Treasurer

Frank Cerisano
Secretary

Fiona Hodkinson
Governance Chair

Kristen Bucci Steve Hennessey Bob Malone

Brenda Miller Jim Storey Tom McHugh



The Bowmanville Hospital Foundation has made great
progress on the capital campaign for the
redevelopment and expansion of Bowmanville Hospital.
Thanks to our dedicated donors, volunteers and
community partners, we are off to a great start!
 
One of the highlights and exciting steps forward in our
fundraising efforts is the approval of the Municipality of
Clarington’s unprecedented $5 million-dollar
contribution in support of the hospital redevelopment
and expansion project. This is the largest gift ever
received by our Foundation. We are incredibly grateful
for the unanimous support of Clarington Council and
their dedication and commitment to improved health
care for Clarington.
 
In December 2018, the Association of Hospital
Volunteers – Bowmanville presented the Foundation
with a remarkable $1 million-dollar pledge to the
project. This dynamic group of women and men are a
valued part of our hospital community and play an
integral role in the patient experience at Bowmanville
Hospital.  We are thankful for these all-important
volunteers, for their on-going support and, the countless
hours dedicated to our hospital and patients.
 
Your generousity allowed us to purchase new
stretchers and mattresses through the “Buy A Bed”
Fundraiser. The new stretchers and mattresses were
implemented in February 2019, improving the patient
care experience at Bowmanville Hospital for the better.
 

Chris Kooy                                       Frank Cerisano
Chair, Board of Directors              Chief Executive Officer

Thank you for believing in the work we do and for investing in the
health of your family, friends and neighbours. 

With your support, we can deliver a great 
health care facility for our growing community. 

Together, we can make this happen.

C H R I S  K O O Y ,  C H A I R

from the Chair and CEOMessage

As we forge ahead to raise the funds needed for a new,
state-of-the-art health care facility for our community,
we know we can count on support from you and our
family of donors.  Our hospital needs you more than
ever.  We are inspired by the power and generosity of
our community; by what we have done and what we
will achieve together for the future of health care for
Clarington.
 
As we reflect on the 2018/19 fiscal year, we would like
to thank our dedicated volunteer Board of Directors for
their leadership.  Their unwavering commitment to the
growth and mindful stewardship of your gifts ensures
that Bowmanville Hospital is well supported in its
mission to deliver excellent patient-centered care every
moment, every day. 
 
Thank you for your incredible support which will
continue to be the catalyst of change in care
Bowmanville Hospital delivers in the future. We could
not be prouder to serve such a loyal and devoted
community, which knows a great hospital is a reflection
of a great community. 
 
With thanks,

A



Your                at Work

With every gift you make to the Bowmanville Hospital Foundation, you help strengthen the health of your community.
Thank you for your continued support. 

  Gifts

2018-19 Financial Highlights
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Financial Information

Designated Funds Your Dollars at Work

SMART IV 
Pumps
$595,000
 

Stretchers 
& Mattresses
$150,000
 

Ophthalmology
$101,512
 

Emergency
$101,135
 

Medical/Surgical
$10,000
 

Other
$805

Designated Funds

Fundraising
$1,462,826
 

Investment Income
$216,551
 

Administration
$367,956
 

Donation Disbursements 
to Lakeridge Health
$247,095
 

Operating
$146,004

Future Build
$2,395,753
 

Opthhalmology
$273,009
 

Other
$103,418
 

Annual Equipment Campaign
$101,135
 

Medical Services
$67,385
 

Ambulatory Care Services
$7,300
 

Critical Care Services
$3,240



Thank You Clarington

The Bowmanville Hospital Foundation is incredibly grateful for the
support the Municipality of Clarington has demonstrated over the last
year.  
 
On July 5, golfers teed off for the 2018 Mayor's Golf Classic at
Newcastle Golf Club. As the charity of choice, Bowmanville Hospital
Foundation was honoured to receive a cheque for $32,605.30 from
Mayor Foster and Council.

The support exemplified by the
Municipality of Clarington is
monumental to the Foundation and
to Bowmanville Hospital. 
 
We are extremely grateful for this
generous gift and Mayor Foster and
Council’s continued support.

F R A N K  C E R I S A N O ,  C E O

But it didn't end there! In February 2019, the Municipality of Clarington took steps to approve the Bowmanville Hospital
Foundation’s municipal ask of $5-million towards the redevelopment and expansion of Bowmanville Hospital - the largest gift
ever received by the Foundation. The Foundation proudly celebrated this major milestone with an official Memorandum of
Understanding signing at the Campaign Celebration event on April 17, 2019.
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for the FutureBuilding
T H E  R E D E V E L O P M E N T  A N D  E X P A N S I O N  O F  B O W M A N V I L L E  H O S P I T A L
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from Mayor Adrian FosterGreetings

A Message from the President, CEO, Lakeridge Health

On behalf of the Lakeridge Health community, thank you to
our donors, volunteers, community partners and hospital
team for your unwavering commitment to the Bowmanville
Hospital and generous support for the hospital
redevelopment.
 
Together, we have made significant progress on our plans
to expand and renew the Bowmanville Hospital to provide
a modern environment to serve our community.
 
In recent months, the Ontario Government publicly
confirmed its commitment to the hospital redevelopment
in its March 2019 Provincial Budget and at an event at
Lakeridge Health, while the Municipality of Clarington
made an incredible $5-million investment in the hospital's
future.
 

Lakeridge Health continues to work closely with the
Ontario Government to move the project through the
multi-step hospital capital approval process.
 
Thank you again for your hard work and commitment
to the future of health care in Clarington.
 

Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
Matthew Anderson
President & CEO

Healthcare is vital to our community. 
 
Clarington’s Council has committed $5 million to the
proposed Bowmanville hospital redevelopment and
expansion, recognizing that the hospital is critical to the
health and well-being of our Municipality and its
residents. 
 
Once complete, the new hospital will double its capacity
to serve both Clarington and Durham Region residents.
This is a partnership to ensure that the hospital can
accommodate and support the needs of our rapidly
growing community. 

We know that Clarington’s contribution, along with
the Bowmanville Hospital Foundation’s fundraising
efforts will raise the necessary capital to proceed
with this project. This is an investment in our
collective future.

Sincerely,
 
 
 
Mayor Adrian Foster
Municipality of Clarington



One Million

Thank Yous
T H E  A S S O C I A T I O N  O F  H O S P I T A L  V O L U N T E E R S  -  B O W M A N V I L L E  P L E D G E S  $ 1  M I L L I O N  T O  H O S P I T A L

On December 6, 2018, at a special Press Conference, the
Association of Hospital Volunteers - Bowmanville
announced a $1,000,000 gift to the Bowmanville
Hospital.
 
Surrounded by fellow volunteer members of the
Association, friends, community leaders, Government
leaders and Hospital staff, Past-President, Jocelyn
Pierrepont, stepped forward to show the Association’s
commitment to Bowmanville Hospital with the
announcement of this leadership gift.

The Bowmanville Hospital Foundation has shared a great
partnership with the Association for many years, with
more than $907,000 donated to date for the purchase of
new equipment and to refresh areas of the Hospital such
as the Mammography and Emergency departments. The
Association also supported the “Back The Cat” campaign
for the CT Scanner and most recently, purchased 10 new
hospital stretchers and mattresses through the
Foundation’s “Buy A Bed” Fundraiser.
 

107 years ago, a group of dedicated volunteers
came together to make a difference in health
care in the Clarington community. 
 
Today, this group continues to forge ahead
and build upon that solid foundation
established so many years ago. We are
incredibly grateful for the relationship we
share with the Association of Hospital
Volunteers – Bowmanville.
 

C H R I S  K O O Y ,  B O A R D  C H A I R
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The Association of Hospital Volunteers – Bowmanville
plays an integral role in the patient experience at
Bowmanville Hospital. 2018 marked the Association’s
107th anniversary of volunteer involvement in the
Hospital. 

Thanks to the Association’s strong business acumen and
diverse fundraising programs, including the Treats and
Treasures Gift/Coffee Shop, HELPP Lotto, “New to You”
retail store and many other creative fundraising ventures,
they are able to donate funds year-after-year to support
important projects and equipment needs for Bowmanville
Hospital.
 
Bowmanville Hospital Foundation is thankful for the
Association's incredible dedication, commitment and love
of the Hospital and community and extends its sincere
gratitude to the members for their hard work and for
carrying on the legacy of those who came before them.
This significant gift helps to get us one step closer to
enhancing the level of care provided, and will pave the
way for others to follow.



With Gratitude Thank you for believing in the work we do and for helping us
transform health care for Clarington, one gift at a time. It is with
gratitude that we honour the generous contributions of our donors.

 

Association of Hospital Volunteers
    - Bowmanville
The Kemp Family
Municipality of Clarington

VISIONARY

$1,000,000+

Edmond & Sylvia Vanhaverbeke
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PARTNER

$500,000-$999,999

Estate of Donalda Creasser
Halminen Building Corp.
Lions Club of Bowmanville
Mary Mogford 
St Marys Cement/Votorantim
    Cimentos

ASSOCIATE

$250,000-$499,999

Aqueduct Foundation - LeeWonna
    Foundation
Association of Hospital Volunteers
    - HELPP Lottery
Cowan Buick GMC Ltd.
Estate of Mary Fletcher
Estate of Robert Hann
Estate of Robert Milton Kimball
Lions Club of Newcastle
Royal Canadian Legion Ladies'
    Auxiliary #178
Stephen Hennessey

PATRON

$100,000-$249,999

Algoma Orchards Inc.
Art and Christine Kooy 
Betty Brooks 
Betty Howes 
Canadian Tire Bowmanville
Clarington Toyota
Collins Barrow Durham LLP
Denis Beaulieu 
Donna Preston 
Ed Osborne 
James Insurance Broker Limited
John Zoelman 
Kaitlin Corporation Ltd.
Kerry McDonald 
Knights of Columbus Council 6361
LiUNA! Local 183
Margaret Stainton 
Marjorie Paterson 
Olive Ona Miller Foundation
Ontario Power Generation
R. Jeanne Slemon-Froud 
Raymond James Canada
    Foundation
RBC Foundation
RBC Royal Bank
Ronald & Hazel May Munro
Roy Nichols Motors Ltd.
ScotiaBank Bowmanville
Shoppers Drug Mart
SP Plus Corporation
St. George's Anglican Men's Club
Syvan Developments Limited
Ted & Georgina Watson 
The Royal Canadian Legion Branch
    #178 Poppy Fund
Veltri Group - Marianna
     Developments 
Veridian Connections
William Skelding
Wilmot Creek Auxiliary

AFFILIATE

$25,000-$99,999

Alma Mechanical
Brian & Beate Ritchie 
Chris Durward 
Clarington Board of Trade
Debra Jefferson 
Delpark Homes
Durham Regional Police Services
    Board
Far Sight Investments Ltd.
Fiona Hodkinson 
Gay Company Ltd.
John & JoAnn Loreto 
Kevin & Brenda Miller 
Mississauga Scugog Island First
    Nation
My Tribute Gift Foundation
Owasco Audi Inc.
Peter & Anne Hobb 
Power Workers' Union Local 1000
RBC - Dominion Securities
Sam & Bev Turner 
Unifor Local 222
Vincenzo & Teresa Corvinelli 
Welfare Trust St. Joseph's Council
    No. 6361 Charity
Wilmot Creek Charity Golf Classic

COLLEAGUE

$10,000-$24,999

The following individuals, organizations and Foundations are those who have made a donation between April 1, 2018 and
March 31, 2019. Congratulations to those who have moved up to another category. We deeply appreciate and value your
dedication and loyalty.

 

Andrea Russell 
Andrew Foundation
Arima Holdings Inc - Hilton Garden Inn
Arnold & Henriette Bartl 
Audrey & Jamie MacInnis 
Brenda Miller Wealth Management
    Group of RBC Dom. Securities
CIMA Canada Inc.
City Homes

COMPANION

$5,000-$9,999
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David Shrives 
DG Biddle & Associates
Don & Norma Welsh 
Donal Hurley 
Donald & Irene Peebles 
Gail Rickard
Gerald & Brenda Carrigan 
Graham Rubber Company Ltd.
Hamilton Township Mutual Insurance
Highcastle Homes/Northglen
Hossam & Leanne Yassein
James Clarke 
Jill Haskins
John & Janet Rice 
Kendal Lions Club
Lloyd & Joan Coverly 
Mary Margaret Bonathan 
Ontario Power Generation Charity Fund
Paul Hoy 
Ray Ashton 
Robert Colwell 
Robert Owen 
Ruth Bonathan 
St. Joseph's Council Catholic Women's
    League
Stephen & Allanah Coles
Stewart Wood
Thomas & Sally Barrie
Tyrone Senior Citizens
William & Donna Woo 
Wilma Fairbrother 
Wilmot Creek Quilting B's

 

4 T Club
Andre & Lucille Hendriks 
B. Phillips Company (1987) Ltd.
Canada Rubber Group Inc.
Connie Dewell 
David & Jan Penney 
David & Janice Kemp 
David & Johanna Bryant 
David Green 
David Imlach 
David Muir 
Doug Wood 
Durham College
Ell Rod Holdings Inc.
Eric & Ruth Wigmore 
Glenn & Marjorie Hodgson 
 

FRIEND

$2,500-$4,999

Grace Barnes 
Heather Rebekah Lodge #334
Howard & Helen Sturrock 
Hydro One Employees' &
     Pensioners' Charity Trust
Jean Rickard 
Jim Storey
Joan Pickell 
John & Pat Rundle 
Joyce Gray
June Sugden 
Kathleen Samells 
Ken & Linda Dibartolomeo 
Madalyn Larkin 
Marian Tamblyn 
Marion Pearson 
Marion Tink 
Melissa Hannon 
Ming Louie 
Muriel Burgess 
Patricia Drysdale 
Pineridge Automotive Supply Ltd.
Raymond & Patricia Staples
Regional Municipality Durham
    Planning Dept. Staff
Robert Sheridan 
Ron & Joan Hooper 
St. George's A.C.W.
Stavroula Laskaris 
Tercot Communities
Terrence G. Dustan 
The Glass Slipper
Trim Charles
United Way of Greater Toronto
United Way of Peel Region
Vestaview Property Management
Vyvien Rogers 
Wayne Wickett 
Wilma Martinell 
Wilmot Creek Knitters & Knatters

 

TEAMMATE

$1,000-$2,499

Adrian & Corry VanLith 
Alan & Betty Lobb 
Alan Horn 
Allen & Linda Chambers 
Allen & Mona Martin 
Alvin Elyea 
 

Anna Bragg
Arlene Krawetz 
Astrid Storgaard
BAS Signage Solutions
Betty Nichols 
Bev's Flowers
Canadian Progress Club Durham
     Region Women
Caroline Charman 
Carolyn Q. N. Tram 
Charles G. F. Quantrill 
Cheryl-Ann Farrow 
Clinton Henning 
Connie DeJong 
Connie Martinell 
Cornilius Deman 
Don & Bev Burgess 
Don & Ruth Cowle 
Donald & Marie Kellett 
Donald Ross Austin 
Donna Tugwood 
Doreen Barrie 
Doreen Olinski  
Doug & Mary Ruth Moore 
Durham Medical
Edith Kingston 
Edward & Lisa Semplonius 
Eileen Gatchell 
Eileen Knox 
Elaine Doty 
Elaine Kowal 
Frank & Georgina Cerisano 
Fred & Margaret Tippins 
Fred Horvath 
Freda Trineer
G.E. Gilchrist
Garth & Margaret Gilpin 
Gary & Joanne Eeuwes 
Gary Severn 
George & Beverley Allin 
Gerald & Shirley Brown 
Glenda DeSilva 
Glenn D. & Elizabeth Grant 
Gloria Gray 
Gordon & Lucille Sturrock 
Grace Templeton
Gregg & Janet Taylor 
Greta Down 
Harold & Joan Hoskin 
Harry Vanderbelt 
Hazel Lemieux 
Helen Anderson 
Helen Barter 
Henk & Aly Kobes 
 



Thanks to our donors and a very successful “Buy A Bed” Fundraiser, the Bowmanville
Hospital Foundation raised the funds to purchase 30 new hospital stretchers and
mattresses for Bowmanville Hospital.  The new beds were implemented on-site in
February 2019 and will be transferred to the new hospital when complete.

n.

The Emergency Department was in need of new stretchers. Our patients are our priority
and the difference these new stretchers and mattresses have made to the patient
experience at Bowmanville Hospital is immeasurable. Thank you for making this
possible."
 
K Y L E  S H E R M E T ,  P A T I E N T  C A R E  M A N A G E R ,  E M E R G E N C Y  &  C R I T I C A L
C A R E  U N I T ,  G E N E R A L  E M E R G E N C Y  -  B O W M A N V I L L E

The following donors made a $5,000 gift and supported the “Buy A Bed” Fundraiser:

Alma Mechanical (1 bed)
Algoma Orchards (1 bed)
Arima Holdings Inc. (1 bed)
Association of Hospital Volunteers 

     – Bowmanville (10 beds)
Brian & Beate Ritchie (1 bed)
Clarington Toyota (1 bed)
Chris & Art Kooy (1 bed)
City Homes (1 bed)
Cowan Buick GMC Ltd.(2 beds)

to all of our donors who supported the "Buy A Bed" FundraiserThank You

Buy A Bed Fundraiser

Delpark Homes (1 bed)
Edmond & Sylvia Vanhaverbeke (1 bed)
Kaitlin Corporation (1 bed)
Knights of Columbus Council #6361 (1 bed)
Mary Margret & Ruth Bonathan (1 bed)
Bowmanville Lions Club (1 bed)
Ontario Power Generation (1 bed)
Royal Canadian Legion Ladies’ Auxiliary (1 bed)
Royal Canadian Legion Branch 178 Poppy Fund (1 bed)
S&A Developments (1 bed)
The Veltri Group (1 bed)
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Hugh Allison 
Isabel Peat
Jacqueline Vaneyk
James & Patricia Anderson
James Russell
Jean Fraser 
Jean Osborne
Jessie Mostert
Jewel Lyle
Joe Neal
John & Katherine Fledderus 
John & Mary Gorman
John Macpherson
John Morris 
John Talotti 
Josephine A. Love
 

Joyce Dilling 
Joyce Kufta
Joyce Topley
Kathy Bruce
Larry Bate
Leonard & Jean Hoy
Lola Bowen 
Lorna Atkins 
Louis & Louise LaLande 
Manjula Misra 
Margaret Ford
Marlene Farrow 
Marvin & Frances Lunn
Mary Balson
Mary Hubbard 
Mary Novak
Muriel B. Abernethy
Murray Marchant 
 

Norman Durnan 
Palmieri's No Frills
Patricia Bayus
Patricia Dunford
Patricia Howard
Patrick Gibson 
Peter & Jennie Vermeulen
Peter & Lynda McCullough 
Peter Noble 
R. A. Campbell Dentistry
    Professional Corporation
Ralph Robinson 
Ralph Rogers
Randall & Maureen E. Fallis
Ray & Mary Brown
Reg & Sandra Suggitt 
Ronald & Janine Coe 
Ronald Pinkerton
Roy & Ann Cameron
Ruth Girardi 
 

Shirley Brookes
Stephen & Elaine Simpson
Stephen & Patti Selby
Stuart & Doreen Lamb
Subway Clarington
The Goldie Company
Vasiliki Giatra 
Violet Cook 
Wayne West 
Wilhelmina Eeuwes 
William & Catherine Humber 
Willis & Marilyn Barraball
 

TEAMMATE (continued)

$1,000-$2,499



Campaign Contributors

St Marys Cement topped the 2018 Midsummer Night's Dream Gala when Vice
President of Operations, Fabio Garcia surprised Foundation Board Members, staff and
guests with a $250,000 pledge to the Hospital’s redevelopment project. 

C
O

R
P

O
R

A
T

E

In February 2019, the Foundation received an incredible $100,000 gift from the
Hennessey family in support of the redevelopment and expansion of Bowmanville
Hospital. This gift was made in honour of Kathleen Hennessey, who was fondly
remembered by family and friends on the 10th anniversary of her passing. 
 

F
A

M
IL

Y

St Marys Cement

Hennessey Family

Mary Fletcher Estate

Spotlight:
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In April 2018, the Foundation received a phenomenal $196,000 from the Estate of Mrs. Mary Fletcher.
The funds were split with the majority going to support the redevelopment and expansion project and
the remainder to support the area of greatest need at Bowmanville Hospital.

St Marys Cement is part of international building materials supplier, Votorantim Cimentos, and has been operating
in Bowmanville since 1968. In 2018, the company celebrated its 50th Anniversary. For 21 of those 50 years, St Marys
has proudly supported Bowmanville Hospital, Foundation and Gala events. St Marys Cement has been part of the
landscape of Clarington for decades and in that time, established themselves with diverse connections,
community partnerships and generous support for many local charities. The Foundation is very grateful for their
commitment to elevate health care for the people of Clarington and beyond.

As descendants of Irish immigrants, Kathleen and Herbert Hennessey raised nine children in Peterborough. In
1964, Kathleen became the family’s sole caretaker when her husband suffered a stroke. The majority of the
Hennessey family still resides in and close to Peterborough and several of Kathleen’s descendants reside
throughout the Greater Toronto Area, including Clarington. Kathleen's grandson, Steve Hennessey, currently sits
on the Foundation's Board of Directors. The Foundation is very grateful to Steve and his family for demonstrating
such a deep commitment to the health of our community and for reinforcing the true spirit of philanthropy.

E
S

T
A

T
E

Mary was a long-time supporter of Bowmanville Hospital and had regularly donated to the 
Foundation since 1989. She sat on the Foundation’s volunteer Board of Directors for more 
than 10 years and supported many initiatives including the “New to You" retail store operated by the Association of
Hospital Volunteers – Bowmanville. After moving to Bowmanville in the mid-1980s, Mary and her husband, Vince,
became long-time members of the Rotary Club of Bowmanville, and exemplified philanthropic spirit in all of their
community involvement.

The Foundation is incredibly grateful to be a part of Mary’s long philanthropic history in Bowmanville and to
share her legacy at Bowmanville Hospital with this generous contribution.



Spotlight:
S H O P P E R S  D R U G  M A R T  -  G R O W I N G  W O M E N ' S  H E A L T H  C A M P A I G N

Community Partner

In 2017, three local Shoppers Drug Mart – Longworth
Avenue, Highway #2, Bowmanville Mall – rose to the
challenge with a $120,000 pledge to purchase a new,
state-of-the-art Computer Assisted Diagnosis (CAD)
system for the Mammography Department at
Bowmanville Hospital.  Shoppers Drug Mart at Garden
Street & Taunton Road would later join the trio, combining
the funds raised through their initiatives.
 
As part of Shoppers Drug Mart Corporation’s commitment
to improving the health of all Canadian women - body,
mind and spirit - the funds donated through the local
Growing Women’s Health campaign will support
women’s health initiatives at Bowmanville Hospital. To
date, Shoppers Drug Mart has donated more than
$18,000 toward their 10-year pledge commitment.
 
Formerly known as the Tree of Life initiative, the Growing
Women’s Health campaign is a four-week program held
across Canada and is one of the leading partnership
programs of the SHOPPERS LOVE. YOU. platform.
 

Thank you to our supporting Shoppers
Drug Marts for demonstrating the true
spirit of philanthropy year-after-year. Your
dedication plays an important role in
supporting women’s health in Clarington
and across Durham Region.

C H R I S  K O O Y ,  B O A R D  C H A I R

But that’s not all! Leila, a Shoppers Drug Mart employee
at the Longworth location, goes the extra mile to do her
part for the campaign. Each year, Leila generously
prepares her famous homemade salsa and donates 100
percent of the proceeds to the campaign.
 
“Our community has always shown exceptional support
for the Growing Women’s Health Campaign,” said Leanne.
“It is rewarding to be part of such an important initiative,
and to have our customers express their support for our
hospital and our fundraising efforts.”
 
How can you help?  Visit any of the four participating
Shoppers Drug Mart in October and November and
purchase a “leaf” for a toonie, a “butterfly” for $5, an
“apple” for $10 or a “blue bird” for $50.  100% of your
donation goes to support women’s health initiatives in
your community. 
 

 
Over the years, the campaign has grown with excitement
and enthusiasm among the staff at all four locations. In
addition to the donations received from customers at the
point of purchase, the staff looks forward to the social
aspect of the campaign. With the help of her staff,
Leanne has helped plan and host an annual Halloween
party and Holiday Card Making Workshop, with all
proceeds going to support the Growing Women’s Health
Campaign.

“When the decision came to support Bowmanville
Hospital, it was an obvious choice,” said Ms. Leanne Travis,
Pharmacist Owner, Shoppers Drug Mart, Longworth
Avenue. “The Hospital is vital to our community. We are
proud of the long-standing relationships we have built
with our customers and staff who use the facility and the
physicians who refer them to our Pharmacy as we work
together towards a healthier community for all.”
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Missed last year's event? Watch for details of
the 2019 Card Making Workshop this fall at your
local Shoppers Drug Mart locations!
 



 
GalaAnnual

On September 28, 2018, the Bowmanville Hospital Foundation hosted
its 32nd annual fundraising gala. The Midsummer Night’s Dream
Gala transformed the Ajax Convention Centre into a whimsical forest
complete with lush foliage, butterflies and a magical feel. This
signature event featured a silent auction, live entertainment, a fun
photo booth and much more! Thanks to the support of our sponsors,
donors and guests, the Foundation raised a record-breaking
$381,174 gross in proceeds for the redevelopment and expansion
project and was able to purchase 30 new hospital beds through the
“Buy A Bed” Fundraiser.
 
To top it off, St Marys Cement Bowmanville - Votorantim Cimentos
made a surprise $250,000 pledge to the redevelopment and
expansion of Bowmanville Hospital!
 

2018 Gala Sponsorship Committee
Brenda Miller
Gloria Moring
Nina Veltri
Tanya Pardy



How to Help

THE BREATH OF LIFE FUNDRAISER

Mechanical ventilators are used when patients need assistance
breathing.
 
Ventilators blow air into the lungs, helping to maintain proper levels of oxygen in the blood.
 
These complex machines can be adjusted to meet the needs of each patient. 
 
Bowmanville Hospital needs three (3) new ventilators at a cost of $60,000 each.
 
No gift is too small to make a difference.

Help save a life, one breath at a time.
* Ventilator model to be determined.



for supporting the 

Thank You

47 Liberty Street South | Bowmanville, ON | L1C 2N4
905.623.3331 x 21881 | Fax: 905.623.4001

www.bowHF.com
Charitable Business No. 11924 4903 RR0001

Stay connected!

@bowmanvillehospitalfoundation

@BHFoundation_


